
 

 

 

 

Sunbirds Autumn Newsletter 2024 

Our Topic this term 

is ‘Feelings’. 

The children are 

learning about the 

different feelings 

that we may have. 

The children are 

listening to the story 

of Pete the cat who 

keeps spoiling his 

shoes with various 

things but he 

doesn’t get sad or 

cross. This topic 

forms the theme of 

our artwork for 

painting and craft 

activities. 

We are singing and 

signing to the songs 

about feelings and 

also singing some of 

our favourite songs 

too. 

TOPIC 

On Mondays  and Thursdays, the children enjoy their sessions in 

the sensory room and in the soft play room. Both rooms are always 

very popular sessions for the children to relax and bounce around 

safely. 

 

On Wednesday 

mornings  the children 

will be swimming at the 

big pool in 

Wythenshawe Forum to 

gain confidence in the 

water and some splash 

skills. 

 

 

On Tuesdays we have our Hall PE 

session where the children will get to 

use the large apparatus in the hall to 

practise balance, climbing and 

jumping skills as they travel across 

the apparatus. 

 

On Friday 

mornings the 

children will be 

going to 

Wythenshawe bike 

track to enjoy the 

selection of bikes 

and trikes there. 

They will have lots 

of choices and 

opportunity to 

learn how to ride a 

bike. 

 

On a Thursday afternoon the 

children will be going in to 

Squirrel Woods to take part in 

outdoor learning. 

 

It is very much appreciated when 

clothes and bags, bottles and 

shoes are all labelled with your 

child’s name. 

Please send in wellies if you 

haven’t already. Thankyou 


